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PUBLIC NOTICE

2014-2019 Consolidated Plan – Public Hearing on Community Development Needs

The City of Beloit is in the process of preparing its 2015-2019 Consolidated Plan for submittal to

the Department of Housing and Urban Development. This plan is a five year strategic plan that

specifies how the City plans to address community needs through its Community Development

Block Grant (CDBG) funding.

The following public hearing will be held to give citizens and other interested parties an

opportunity to give input on community development, housing and homeless needs in the city.

Community Development Authority Meeting: Wednesday, July 23, 2014, at 4:30PM in the

Forum at City Hall, 100 State Street or as soon thereafter as the matter can be heard.

The public is invited to attend these hearings.

We are interested in your opinion.

For further information, call Teri Downing in the Community Development Department at (608)

364-6705 or via e-mail at downingt@ci.beloit.wi.gov.
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